
m

Ohb
@ Krau

g UNITED STATES+
,

y 'g g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
% : E WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

#o

%***.*# May 20, 1994
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Dr. Dana A. Powers
7964 Sartan Way, NE
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87109

Dear Dr. Powers:

On behalf of the commission, I am pleased to offer you an
appointment to a four-year term on the Advisory Committee on
Reactor Safeguards (ACRS). As you know, the ACRS advises the
Commission on the safety of proposed or existing reactor
facilities, the adequacy of proposed reactor safety standards,
and such other duties as the Commission may request.

The Commission offers this appointment based on the understanding
that you will not advise the ACRS on any particular matter that
would directly and predictably affect the financial interests of
Sandia National Laboratories or AT&T.

Although we will make an effort to minimize our demands on your
time, we recognize that service on the Committee will entail some
sacrifices on your part. We appreciate your willingness to give
your time and energy to an effort that is so important to the
further progress of the Nation's nuclear regulatory program.

Sincerely,

b
Ivan Selin
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